
  On April 9, as part of the Week of Science, an online lecture on the topic 

“Peculiarities of the development of scientific projects” was read by the head of the 

Biotechnology Educational and Scientific Center, Professor, Doctor of Biological 

Sciences Sagyndykova Sofya Zulkharnaevna. The lecture was held on the Zoom 

platform. 

 During the lecture with first-year students of the specialty "Biology" and staff of the 

department, information was provided on the preparation of research projects, topic 

selection, planning, importance, economic directions of the project and expected 

results. In addition, the requirements for the preparation of the project, the rules of 

work, and grant funding were discussed. 

An example is the technology of making natural soap. The composition and cosmetic 

value of natural soap are explained. 

 

 

  

 


